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STUDY ON A METHOD FOR CONTROLLING THERMAL CRACK BY MEANS OF
MODERATE PRESTRESSING
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Yo ITO Teruo SHIMIZU Takehiko SAKAGUCHI Yoshihiro NISHIOKA

SYNOPSIS

with the recent tendency of enlarging structure in size, thermal cracks in
massive reinforced concrete structures have become one of the pressing
problems of the day. This paper deals with the development of a moderate
prestressing method using an expansive admixture for thermal cracking
control. In order to evaluate prestressing force of a new prestressing
device, several laboratory experiments are carried out, and this new method
is proved useful by several field experiments. In addition, the experimental
results are compared with some numerical calculations to clarify the
applicability of the theoretical method which was newly proposed for
predicting the effect of thermal crack control.

Y.Ito is a research engineer of nuclear energy development division at
Kumagai Gumi Co.,Ltd., Tokyo, Japan. He received his Doctor of Engineering
Degree in 1989 from Hokkaido University. His research interests include
control method of thermal crack, mechanical properties of coating material,
permeability of concrete crack, corrosion of reinforcement under sea water
and blocking method of open—crack. He is a member of JSCE, JCI, JSF and
AESJ.

T.Shimizu is a general manager of nuclear energy development division at
Kumagai Gumi Co.,Ltd., Tokyo, Japan._He received his Doctor of Science
Degree in 1986 from Tohoku University. His research interests cover control
method of thermal crack. He is a member of JSCE and JSF.

T.Sakaguchi is a research engineer of nuclear energy development division at
Kumagai Gumi Co.,Ltd., Tokyo, Japan. His research interests include control
method of thermal crack, mechanical properties of coating material,
permeability of concrete crack and blocking method of open—crack. He is a
member of JSCE, JCI, JSF and AESJ.

Y.Nishioka is a research engineer of nuclear energy development division at
Kumagai Gumi Co.,Ltd., Tokyo, Japan. His research interests include control
method of thermal crack, mechanical properties of coating material and
corrosion of.reinforcement under sea water. He is a member of JSCE.
































